
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

South Buffalo Charter School 

Weekly Newsletter – May 10, 2024 

Dear SBCS Families, 

Another busy week here at SBCS!  We completed our Math State Testing, we’re getting ready for 

“First Responders Day” and we are starting to plan end of year events. As always, we want to 

keep our families aware of what’s next: 

• Included in this newsletter is a list of summer camps and programs in the Buffalo area.  

Special thanks to Mrs. Taggart, one of our School Counselors, for putting this together.  

Please check it out to keep your kids busy this summer! 

 

• Friday, May 17th is SBCS Family Trivia Night! Make a team and compete for prizes!  There 

will be a free slice of pizza for each team member who registers!  Doors open at 5:30, 

games to start at 6:30.  The flyer was included in last week’s email.  

 

• Friday, May 17th is also a $1 dress down day for students.  Proceeds will go to Plymouth 

Crossroads.  Plymouth Crossroads is a not-for-profit organization that provides support 

and empowers runaway and homeless youth.  The flyer was included in last week’s email. 

 

• We are already taking a look at next school year!  While we do not accept specific teacher 

requests, if you would like to share the type of teacher that your child would benefit from, 

request a student or students your child would benefit from being (or not being) with, 

please do so by emailing Mr. Hahn at fhahn@southbuffalocs.org.  

 

• Master Khechen is sponsoring a free community event.  They have a Women’s Self Defense 

Workshop on Wednesday, May 22nd from 8:00-9:00 PM.  Master Khechen has had a long-

standing partnership with SBCS and provides classes to our students throughout the school 

year. 

 

• There will be a Chiavetta’s Chicken Dinner Fundraiser to benefit Buffalo Cares Animal 

Rescue on May 22nd from 4:00-7:00 PM.  Tickets are $14 pre-sale until May 17th and $15 

after May 17th.   

 

• As always, we encourage any of our                                                                                       

parents to contact your child’s                                                                                                        

teacher first with any questions or                                                                                           

concerns.                                                     

 

If you need further assistance, please                                                                                

contact Mr. Hahn for grades K-4                                                                                              

(716-826-7213, ext. 153) and                                                                                                          

Ms. Palermo for grades 5-8                                                                                                                       

(716-826-7213, ext. 623) 

     Thank you! – SBCS Administration 

 

 

 

2nd grade student showing off his writing  
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